
 

 

BOARD ACTION 
May 25, 2022 

 
 CITIZEN QUESTION AND COMMENT PERIOD 

 
No one wished to address the Board at this time. 
 

 

PRESENTATION Tab 1.  Office of Public Safety (Emergency Medical Services, Public 
Safety Support, Fire Rescue) Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 2023 
Budget Presentation. 
 

CARPENTER 

PRESENTATION Tab 2.  Office of County Probation Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 2023 
Budget Presentation. 
 

CARPENTER 

PRESENTATION Tab 3.  Office of Emergency Management Update and Proposed Fiscal 
Year 2023 Budget Presentation. 
 

CARPENTER 

PRESENTATION Tab 4.  Office of Animal Services Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 2023 
Budget Presentation. 
 

CARPENTER 

PRESENTATION Tab 5.  Office of Transit Services Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 2023 
Budget Presentation.  
 

SCHNEIDER 

PRESENTATION Tab 6.  Office of Fleet Management Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 2023 
Budget Presentation. 
 

SCHNEIDER 

PRESENTATION Tab 7.  Office of Code Enforcement Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 2023 
Budget Presentation. 
 

SCHNEIDER 

PRESENTATION Tab 8.  Department of Public Works Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 
2023 Budget Presentation. 
 

SCHNEIDER 

FOR YOUR 
INFORMATION 

Commr. Smith expressed appreciation for the department presentations, and 
commented that they were well done. 
 

SMITH 

FOR YOUR 
INFORMATION 

Commr. Blake mentioned that Purdue University had developed a system to 
convert plastic waste into a usable diesel fuel, and wondered if American 
Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funds could be used to do that.  He commented that 
since diesel fuel was used in many of the County’s vehicles, it could be good 
to invest in a system that used recyclables to convert plastic waste into usable 
fuel.  
 

BLAKE 

FOR YOUR 
INFORMATION 

Commr. Blake related that the County saved money by partnering with 
Enterprise for light trucks that were sold at the end of the year, and he 
wondered if the Lake County Sheriff’s Office (LCSO) could also benefit 

BLAKE 
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from this partnership, adding that it could be a source of cost savings for the 
County. 
 

 


